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Fisher Phillips 2017 National SHRM Reception

Event

Pat O’s Courtyard Restaurant 


624 Bourbon Street


New Orleans, LA 70130

6.19.17


6:00 PM - 9:00 PM

This is an invitation to the reception our firm will hold during the 2017 National SHRM Conference in

New Orleans. If you are attending the conference this year, please join us on June 19, from 6:00 –

9:00 p.m. at Pat O’s Courtyard Restaurant at 624 Bourbon Street.

Space is limited, so please RSVP early.

Register at https://fpshrm2017.eventbrite.com. Only online registrations will be accepted.

The event is open to one conference attendee and one guest. Please note that you must be at least 21

years old to attend.

If you have any questions, please contact Katherine Flynn at kflynn@fisherphillips.com

Laissez le bon temps rouler with Fisher Phillips in New Orleans
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